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   Monday, 2 February 2015 

 
MEET THE TEACHER SESSIONS 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
To provide you with an opportunity to meet your child’s class teacher for 2015, “Meet the Teacher” 
sessions have been organised for Monday 9th, Tuesday 10th and Wednesday 11th February, 2015.  
 
These sessions are designed to introduce you to your child’s class teacher and provide you with 
information regarding planned programs, expectations, events, homework, equipment and requirements 
for the year. They have been split across three days this year so as to allow parents with more than one 
child enrolled at WPS to meet all of their children’s teachers without missing any sessions. Please note 
that these sessions are not parent-teacher interviews; if you wish to discuss your child’s needs and 
progress with his or her teacher, please contact the teacher to arrange an appointment.  
 
Wherever possible we request that parents not bring toddlers or babies to the “Meet the Teacher” 
sessions.  
 
The sessions will be held at the following times in the indicated locations: 
 
Monday 9 February, 3:15pm – 4:00pm 
 
• 3E, 3/4C, 3/4M & 4A: 3/4C classroom 

 
Tuesday 10 February, 3:15pm – 4:00pm 
 
• KE & KG: KG classroom 
• K/1J: Classroom 
 
Tuesday 10 February, 4:00pm – 4:45pm 
 
• 1B & 1I: 1B Classroom 
• 1/2E: Classroom 
• 2T: 2T Classroom 
 
Wednesday 11 February, 3:15pm – 4:00pm 
 
• 5/6B, 5/6S, 5/6L & 5/6T: Block H (5/6L & 5/6S classrooms) 
 
A school map may be found on the reverse of this page. If you have any enquiries regarding the “Meet 
the Teacher” sessions please contact the school office on 4774 1205. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Nathan Smith 
Relieving Principal 
 
 


